
Regular Park Board Meeting  

Monday, January 15, 2018 

GENERAL MANAGER’S 

REPORT 



48 

Council Business:  Stanley Park Brewpub Liquor Primary Licence & 

Outdoor Patio Application 

 Jan 17 - Seeking Council endorsement of RTD Canada, Inc. (Stanley 

Park Brewpub) application for a 50 person Liquor Primary Licence with 

an adjoining 53 person patio;  

 Consistent with Council’s liquor policy for size and location. 



49 

Board Briefing Memos – Dec 19, 2017 to Jan 10, 2018 

Date: Issued By: Topic 

Dec 19 
Laurie Clark – Foundation Development 

Consultant 
Vancouver Parks and Recreation Foundation 

Dec 23 Donnie Rosa – Director, Recreation Ammonia Inspection Initiatives 

Jan 3 
Dave Hutch – Manager, Planning and 

Research 
Centerm Expansion Project Update 

Jan 4 Shauna Wilton – Deputy General Manager Stanley Park Brewing Project Update 

Jan 10 Tiina Mack – Manager, Park Development 
Swings for Crosstown Elementary at Andy 

Livingstone Park 


